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Re: Docket No. UW-041384 — Rainier View Water Company, Inc. - -
Supplemental Notice

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed is a copy of the customer notice that was sent to the Irrigation

customers concerning the Conservation Rate Docket. This is a supplemental
notice. Those customers received the original notice as well.

Please note that the notice was mailed to the customers on September 7,
2004. If you have any questions, please gontact the undersigned.
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cc: John Cupp
Danny Kermode
Doug Fisher (w/o enclosure)



Rainier View Water Co. Inc
P O BOX 44427
TACOMA, WA 98444
253 537-6634

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Date: September 7, 2004

In Docket UW-041384, Rainier View Water Company, Inc. filed to put a conservation
rate in place. We are providing you with specific notice that the conservation rate will apply to
your service, even though you are receiving an “irrigation only” type of service.

Rainier View wants to be sure that there is no confusion among those that are receiving
service for irrigation purposes only. The conservation rate will apply to anyone that uses water
in excess of 3000 cubic feet in a billing period. The proposed rate is $5.00 per 100 cubic feet in
excess of 3000 cubic feet in a billing period.

If you have any questions about the filing, please call the Company at (253) 537-6634.

If you would like to comment on the filing, it is important for you to do so now.
Comments may be submitted in writing to: Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission, 1300 S. Evergreen park Drive, SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250 or
by e-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov. Comments may also be presented at the Commission’s
open meeting. All open meetings are held in Olympia, Washington.

If you would like to be added to the Commission’s mailing list to be notified of the open
meeting date, please call 1-800-562-6150 and leave your name, complete mailing address, the
Company’s name, and a description of the filing you are interested in.

Sincerely,

Rainier View Water Company, Inc.



